

Rue Renier, 9 B-4800 Verviers Belgium

T+32 87 852.652 F +32 87 315.003

VAT BE 0628.838.231

Verviers, June 25, 2018

Dear Natalia and Karolina, Krakow Convention Bureau

As the Congress Secretariat of the WCO-IOF-ESCEO 2018 Congress, we were pleased to organize our congress in ICE Krakow from April 19 to April 22, 2018.

We would like to thank you and your entire team for your collaboration and support for this new edition of the World Congress on Osteoporosis, Osteoarthritis and Musculoskeletal Diseases. The Congress encountered a very large success and the participants from all over the world were very satisfied with the venue, the city and the conference.

We appreciated your valuable support in the process of site inspections, information about Krakow for the participants, support for the Opening Ceremony.

We will recommend Krakow as a very interesting destination for the other congress organizers.

Sincerely yours,

Dejan ILIC **General Manager**